-----Original Message----- Agenda item No: 7a
From: davewoodruff [mailto:davewoodruff@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 04 November 2008 11:39

To: mick freer; Kim Fellows

Subject: Fw: british waterways response

Mick, Kim,

According to reports in the local press, the cost of repairs is in the region of £750,000 and
British waterways hope to complete the work by Christmas.

In the meantime the towpath between Wordsley and Stourton remains closed. Although the
canal has now been rewatered it is still closed to waterborne traffic.

The attached image should give some idea of the scale of the damage. I have a PowerPoint
presentation which I can show at the next Forum meeting.

Pass this on to whoever you deem appropriate.
Regards

Dave
~--- Original Message -----




